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Dear Sergey Pavlovich ! 

Your appeal to the President of Russian Federation regarding the 

implementation of the project of YACONTO Integrated Program has been 

thoroughly considered by the Navy as instructed. 

The specified topic has been addressed by the Navy in December 2001 and has 

been fully supported. 

Ministry of Defense of Russian Federation (the Navy) will take part in the 

consecutive work for the implementation of this project as a co-executor of 

necessary materials in case if the YACONTO Integrated Program project obtains 

concurrence from concerned ministries and departments of Russian Federation in the 

prescribed order. 

 

 
 

 

 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


